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29th April 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
YEAR 11 SWEATSHIRT 

 
Orders are now being taken for the 2020/21 Year 11 sweatshirts.  Following the student vote, black 
is the confirmed colour choice.  
 
Due to the school closures that are currently in place, we have amended the ordering process for 
this year.  All orders will need to be placed online, directly with the School Shop, via their website 
http://www.schoolshopdirect.co.uk/. Orders will need to be placed by no later than Friday 22nd May 
2020.  The sweatshirts will then be bulk delivered and distributed at school before the end of the 
Summer term.  
 
Please note that this is the only opportunity to order, as the sweatshirts are made and embroidered 
to order for Year 11. Orders received after this date will be difficult to fulfil, and parents/carers will 
incur delivery charges. 
 
The sweatshirts cost £15.99 each and are the same fit as the standard bottle green school 
sweatshirts. If you require Pupil Premium funding, please send an email for the attention of Liz 
Tinsley to info@tpstrust.co.uk with sizing information and we will process your request. The sizing 
information for the sweatshirts is detailed on the School Shop website, however for ease of 
reference, please note the following: 
 

Size 32” 
11/12 yrs 

34” 
13 yrs 

36” 
Small  

39” 
Medium 

43” 
Large 

47” 
X Large 

51” 
XX Large 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Fathers 

 
Mrs J Fathers 
Head of Housman 
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